
 

  

Competitor Bulletin # 2023-01  
 
SUBJECT:  AFT Official Daytona Short Track Doubleheader Test Day 
 
Progressive American Flat Track Community, 
 
Progressive AFT will be hosting an official test day on Wednesday, March 8 prior to the season opening Daytona Short 
Track Doubleheader. The test day will be conducted with the same considerations regarding safety and event operations 
as all other Progressive AFT rounds, including airfence deployment and timing & scoring.  
 
All current AFT licensed competitors entered in the season opening Daytona Short Track Doubleheader are eligible to 
enter. Teams who reserve a spot for the test days can expect multiple on-track sessions for each group to allow for testing 
and tuning in preparation of the weekend’s event. 
 
The entry fee for the test day is $300. Entries are open for the test day at https://registration.amaproracing.com.   
 
A detailed schedule of the test day will be published as soon as it is available. 
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